
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 1, 2015                                                    
 
 
 
Yvette King-Berg, Executive Director 
YPI Valley Public Charter High  
9400 Remick Ave. 
Pacoima, CA 91331 
 
RE: CHARTER SCHOOL’S ADA PROJECTIONS IN PROPOSITION 39 FACILITIES 

REQUEST 
 
Dear Charter School Operator: 
 
Thank you for your commitment to serving the students of the Los Angeles Unified School 
District (“District”).  We have thoroughly reviewed your facilities request. 
 
Pursuant to California Code of Regulations, title 5, section 11969.9, subdivision (d), the District 
has reviewed YPI Valley Public Charter High’s (“Charter School”) average daily attendance 
(“ADA”) projections in Charter School’s Proposition 39 Facilities Request for the 2016-17 
school year.  The District has accepted Charter School’s in-district classroom ADA projection 
for the 2016-17 fiscal year, as follows: 171.95. 
 
Please submit all written communications to the District regarding the foregoing, including 
Charter School’s response (if any) pursuant to California Code of Regulations, title 5, section 
11969.9, subdivision (e), via e-mail only to: prop39@lausd.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
José J. Cole-Gutiérrez 
Director 
 
c:  Sean Jernigan 
 David Estrada 

RAMON C. CORTINES 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
FRANCES GIPSON, PH.D. 
Chief Academic Officer 
Division of Instruction 
 
JOSÉ COLE-GUTIÉRREZ 
Director, Charter Schools Division 
 
 

LOS ANGELES UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
CHARTER SCHOOLS DIVISION 
333 South Beaudry Avenue, 20th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90017 
Office: (213) 241-0399 ♦ Prop. 39: (213) 241-5130 ♦ Fax: (213) 241-2054 
 

VIA U.S. MAIL & E-MAIL 
ykingberg@ypics.org 

mailto:prop39@lausd.net

